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A benefit for the Dr. Peter AIDS Foundation
September 18, 2007

Justis Morginn

Denman Bike Shop

710 Denman Street
Vancouver BC V6G 2L5

Dear Justis;

On behalf of the Dr. Peter AIDS Foundation and the Passions’ Committee -
thank you for your support to Passions — our annual fundraising small gala.

14 of Vancouver’s top chef came together for one night only and served gourmet
sensations to 200 guests.

This year Passions raised over $70,000 for the Dr. Peter Centre and the funds
raised help provide comfort care, nutrition, therapy and health care for people
living with HIV/AIDS. Dr. Peter Centre’s model of care is highly effective in
improving and stabilizing the health of its participants - who for many - turn to the
Dr. Peter Centre for their primary resources in health care and support.

Your auction donation is truly appreciated and on behalf of all of us here — thank
you!

Warmest regards,
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Leah Kruk

Development Officer

Dr. Peter AIDS Foundation
Direct line 604.331.3452
Email: Ikruk@drpetercentre.ca
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